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SUPERINTENDENT'S MESSAGE
Dear Colleagues,

Louisiana's early learning centers work every day to ensure that every child is ready for success in kindergarten and in life. Center directors
play a critical role as they set an ambitious vision for children's learning in their programs. Their leadership inspires children, families, staff,
and community members, showing what is possible in a high quality program.

As you know, investment in early education yields high returns.Instructional leaders recognize the importance of this critical early period, and
take advantage of this opportunity, working closely with teachers to set a high bar for learning in the classroom.   

In March, we launched a new monthly feature in our newsletter called Leaders Lagniappe.The Louisiana early learning leaders featured will
describe how they achieve results for children by collaborating with teachers for excellence, using high quality curriculum, and focusing on
continuous improvement. This month, Patricia Holmes shares how quality instructional materials changed her experiences as an educator.
Children in her program are now leading the way, applying their learning in real-life contexts that every educator would love to see. Stories
like Patricia's showcase characteristics and practices of instructional leadership in our state from which we can all take inspiration and learn.

As always, thank you for all you do for our children,

John

John White
Louisiana Department of Education
Twitter @LouisianaSupe

UPCOMING EVENTS AND DEADLINES 
UPCOMING EVENTS:

CCCBC System Updates Webinar - April 16
Early Childhood Roundtables for lead agencies, child care directors, Head Start directors, pre-K programs, and other advocates

Alexandria - April 25 at 9:00 a.m.
Lake Charles - April 25 at 2:00 p.m.
Baton Rouge - April 30 at 9:00 a.m.
Harvey - May 2 at 10:00 a.m.

Preparing for July 2019 - The Early Childhood Ancillary Certificate Webinar - May 2

UPCOMING DEADLINES
GOLD® Best Practices Application to Present at Teacher Summit 2019 - Applications due May 1
Request for Application (RFA) for Infant CLASS Supports - Applications due May 17

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b06vci9YcbQOTP2UrVTzotWeR273f8ivw9eU1CPxurzGWD3ozDrygy2Xru7Us5-cUpcoGyE4ReXZyPVNmt6s3PvOoBZYrrcvi0EqgvLmzbPhXjeXF4PPRRLCgvk0BszpRb2GYEYoalRnf&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b06vci9YcbQOTm7lRt8o3cijcOG0Y11OYnk0P39SzCs8s4LfmiVJ7ywSB6qP7aiHz0tPDtIvxOHUVKxsiVEGwqIM9TomeNZwxZEl_JwFkncBmYke-BvYrL5BNmOMzr7DJ-w==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b07Tk0WAkMWKpjbqFDMfL0TpXxYCbxIyiaiSbMY-zXXiq2_TdmBnnKPD35P4Xibneu5eFHHMFB5dqYCFsNs8HjOfwOFYDSL2orGtICT10hFoHrSQRHg3gQNt1LxkKmf8eb0IVpkyPHHDA&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b090mlmFhgutaWgFraqKf_dUjZ1ZSV-I5NBjBdNs1opxH6tZXUwhCdJPiDS0gZWJUhWKNthVn2zoVdL-EjZRtPSeysE5osaxx4cGgEftx8_OsHknuBgIJN-G0qN2JF83WUB1J5CswNvc8&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b090mlmFhgutaVVv0qv_Zj6csv0lyqRThsdZRwStdyvGija6O-g8-0sBDWnIR2hqfyJdVp4-GzyQj6njwxru1xMq1fQXclw87qqYzlxvbFR1bH1tDypKcgWQopvJ8nvJf45Yul2aWeRTg&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b03eTTcuwWW7Y0h1rOzbrU_6OANXIbN0NvD1qTPGT2Z63_mcWLEP6u2KbzzQWtLN_H67MlmzIMVVeA0SafAq5hoHSJkoatZ9H2DRXXiUlDHRc_5UEKKVrVl5_t0EsG87sEe992LdnZrHCcxnJYhyrOTbnf9HNob2vVzZR3MlrRu_lFDZaRHlqI2W14cKKGaDzNQ-EJ-WwEBJdRCsvRizJPwlNCBjLtFzVO62x1gZNgwLn&c=&ch=


Request for Application (RFA) for Infant CLASS Supports - Applications due May 17
Early Childhood Family Survey - May 31 

MORE IMPORTANT DATES
Please see the LDOE School System Support Calendar.

TEACHING AND LEARNING
EARLY CHILDHOOD ROUNDTABLES
The Louisiana Department of Education conducted two Early Childhood Roundtables this week in Bossier City and Monroe. Our next stops
are Alexandria and Lake Charles on April 25. The Department is using this an opportunity to convene stakeholders, share the Department's
vision to increase access to quality care and education for children birth to five, and solicit feedback on the plan to achieve this vision. These
roundtables are open to the public, and all are welcome to attend. Please join us to learn more and share your thoughts.

 
INFANT CLASS®  SUPPORTS - REQUEST FOR APPLICATIONS
To support teachers and prepare them for upcoming Infant CLASS® observations, The Louisiana Department of Education is offering lead
agencies the opportunity to apply for community-level grants to provide teachers and directors with high-quality, evidence-based professional
development targeted toward infant-teacher interactions. The application must be submitted by Friday, May 17 at noon. More details can be
found in the Request for Applications (RFA). Additionally, the Department hosted an informational webinar on Wednesday, April 17; the
webinar slides and recording are available online. For any questions or additional information, please contact Lizzie Cosse.

EARLY CHILDHOOD ANCILLARY CERTIFICATE (ECAC) - REMINDER FOR 2019
As part of the Academic Approval assurances, directors will verify that as of July 1, 2019, all of the lead teachers working in their center for
24 months or more will have met the requirements to obtain an ECAC as set forth in Bulletin 140, or have a plan to meet these requirements
by July 1, 2020. Lead teachers employed in the center who do not have the ECAC must earn it within 24 months of their start date as a lead
teacher.

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b03eTTcuwWW7YLcjzsZvz2bopbmTNWD1rmTuOxUqQdEdTYJadHhgQFVMx2Y3kRRlYaOwtpMOxVMCtsHse47rA9lc2VbSvs8doE0l-aesBP7vHs0P6CFlOIrHLw8184kUp_zKWMAlIYiWARuUusmNMlONi9tcJA4tkEu4itmo2kdiLECiIYxob1na6KF3bb3Ir9z21UVtT83NLmSgjRCWP_FyUmevkfGOBetYjHmgGSLSJKKL_gEltFfqISCr7vhQdBliLziycYrri&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b03eTTcuwWW7Y352nZ3g2YYMheC84qrkC6yv3XVBmyNxGtsg4I6jPFCEHN0pyBNKW9-US_jPRAQ3bkyMXewXTUZdCixRcG4HgVQw2vZx1Hj5mIOFpYQYl4I-YrRiwn8FYK71Y6d5wCcYiUqIJYh-IetE=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b02BjQAd9AXwSke5bHSSo8cuLzo47UXDGwvzBNTnHabcIO9db9P8-YZtu9u94AwQYJi8vBe8XaSRKcjhdhspIUelWgDAcqQnGUOFJLAPKTudSqUE58yNmStQNw9Zh48FqmeYx3YTkfSovb1I1qFHWXMexOUHL9IRJZ5x37vnnRMdNH_zejIujl_hyij7QGKZLmNFXSzEBkYGK6PVn48s4Qkmf297xaowMgL9_EPVmuqQ77qQBBnQFoaFzigJvJYNyuaGYlhluUF2Ab37XOPdb0vM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b03eTTcuwWW7Yy3QIZ3_sp0UOOvQA42uey3N_NBosXPWHwFqNjbLCrh2bv_ji7ToPLlpScyH4n81YIauxJ965yG-zvm3yTGlusZDIPiUJlruzmv7gGp17KDsWD-sJBIMhISHXX3VpEE0AvF-1_0BcjTZXTVvLGoWcukItjf0C11_WWyN92n8pFGJoHbDXWEnsiSm1vlitytDAIn2rSpuTcPtB2gg49fOUQFeSLOevXeRjqkm0bWORQUSEvQ3UE2aH09lXANwWcY2AlltqMC7rwqw=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b03eTTcuwWW7YLcjzsZvz2bopbmTNWD1rmTuOxUqQdEdTYJadHhgQFVMx2Y3kRRlYaOwtpMOxVMCtsHse47rA9lc2VbSvs8doE0l-aesBP7vHs0P6CFlOIrHLw8184kUp_zKWMAlIYiWARuUusmNMlONi9tcJA4tkEu4itmo2kdiLECiIYxob1na6KF3bb3Ir9z21UVtT83NLmSgjRCWP_FyUmevkfGOBetYjHmgGSLSJKKL_gEltFfqISCr7vhQdBliLziycYrri&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b03eTTcuwWW7Y4vTdBcM2NdTavCoOH7XxcOxem18A78xJ8dqRAAO2kLTl2tUFqv87y9srdW1F1l2dtQBe_6Lwt6k4--31bl3iJeEAO9V_yKSxXS795A5Yzpu8TNc-fbI86tG6yB845aTEZwedIQBw8A5ytuplNvQi_Wzh3D-cfTJUpNZNS-vhU-ci7YU6unQb_4C9h09A7d3tjLuSiGJd5cXADUGqeZB8JduVG8hhaz9ld6-Orz_XT40igrAyl-siQPYigP_Ducjw6V_-O3wspCQ=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b03eTTcuwWW7Y_0uJNEqsksIxw2wuEmkYK8wndEsG1kXq39RWnja8BZSdDInC8ngO9JLtV8wIVf0aN38L-vMQmW_jkxmEV3PVlobDDHndYqjQ4M6r5zGkW3OkF_fopeWlPg==&c=&ch=
mailto:lizzie.cosse@la.gov


 
The Early Childhood Ancillary Certificate (ECAC):

Can be earned at no cost by presenting a qualifying credential or degree;
CDA training and technical diploma training should be completed at a BESE-approved Early Childhood Ancillary Certificate
Program, which can often be accessed at no cost through Louisiana Pathways Scholarships.

Is valid for three years, and can be renewed for free by demonstrating ongoing professional development; and
May qualify teachers for the highest levels of School Readiness Tax Credits (SRTC).

The Department will host a third informational webinar for directors, site leaders, and teachers titled, "Preparing for July 2019 - The Early
Childhood Ancillary Certificate."

Webinar Date and Time: Thursday, May 2, 2019 at 1:00 p.m.
Webinar Link: https://ldoe.zoom.us/j/475032833
Webinar Phone Number: 1-646-876-9923
Meeting ID#: 475032833

Additional information can be found in the Early Childhood Ancillary Certificate FAQs and the NEW ECAC Staffing Map for Directors. For
questions, please contact Michelle DeMeulenaere.

2019 TEACHER LEADER SUMMIT REGISTRATION
The 2019 Teacher Leader Summit will take place June 26-28, 2019 at the Morial Convention Center in New Orleans. There will be more than
70 unique sessions offered for early childhood professionals. To help offset the cost of running a high-quality, multi-day event for thousands of
Louisiana educators, LDOE will charge a small registration fee for the 2019 Summit. This fee will cover admission to the conference,
conference sessions, and lunch. Educators can receive a discount by registering for all three days at once.For more information, view
the 2019 Teacher Leader Summit Overview.

APPLICATION TO PRESENT AT THE 2019 TEACHER LEADER SUMMIT - GOLD® BEST PRACTICES
The Department is looking for early childhood teachers, administrators, or coaches who can present their best practices for utilizing
TeachingStrategies GOLD® at the 2019 Teacher Leader Summit. These best practices may include strategies for saving time, collecting
data, finalizing all checkpoints, collecting documentation, aligning assessment with instruction, etc.

In a poster session format, the selected presenters from the field will be set up around the room demonstrating their best practices for
optimizing the use of GOLD® in early childhood classrooms. Participants will learn directly from GOLD® users in the field and will leave the
session with ideas and strategies to implement in their classrooms.

If you have a GOLD® strategy you would like to present at the Teacher Leader Summit, please complete this application by May 1, 2019.

2019 EARLY CHILDHOOD FAMILY SURVEY
On April 8, the Louisiana Department of Education released the 2019 Early Childhood Family Survey. This survey asks questions about
family satisfaction with the coordinated enrollment process and with program quality. This survey is completely anonymous and the results of
this survey will only be reported on the Network Performance Profile-the results will never be tied back to individual sites or respondents.

Paper surveys will be mailed out to randomly selected child care centers, Head Start programs, and schools. Families of children enrolled in
the randomly selected programs will be asked to complete the anonymous family satisfaction survey. If you are not selected to participate in
the random sample and you would like to share your feedback regarding your satisfaction with early childhood enrollment and program
quality, you may participate in an online version of the survey found here.

If you want to learn more about the Family Survey, the Department publishes an annual report on the survey findings. Results from the 2017-
2018 survey can be found here.

For more information about the Early Childhood Family Survey, please contact EarlyChildhood@la.gov.

SCHOOL READINESS TAX CREDIT (SRTC)
Louisiana's unique package of School Readiness Tax Credits benefit families, teachers, directors, providers, and businesses connected to
Type III centers. Below are resources related to the tax credits as staff and providers begin preparing to file for 2018.

SRTC Resources:

The Department has released NEW FAQs for 2018 School Readiness Tax Credits for businesses, providers, staff and directors, and
parents and families.
The Department has also published the 2017, 2018, and 2019 School Readiness Tax Credit Star Levels, linked in the Quality
Providers Library under "School Readiness Tax Credit". Providers should use the 2018 School Readiness Tax Credit Star Levels for

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b0x2Ty00KcdFRYOOopjiDA4E46i0mD-xk7ysVnOW1zqMee4aTI9f_YwX1rv1V77SpVPa2aoDNhv9Wz88Z9fSCTY1Vx4ymxfL7woV7OXO6DErS_CEbs8uWsIhGSfIQ18kTZQpVdMYUCeRYVAGkmkQ5_OZI4CdA5lrtVCbnRy1-_QAEB1SyVuUQJwU4K1ewHYrsLB6EvpAi7W_t8V2__tUKz7io0fnwzgdBoWgHZ9eGPMtwpOsFhmhhsAQfz-4AtqelQUEBeqOSsSad&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b0zY9tkaDwKi_-OqbQ-xvR3N8Nga-8j14XIaYmFm0PY6TlraLzYl6GRJj0x1gaI-wvWSpyWKfrjHahiyzFJdKY_anKo2PQq4GfHeW-yp9ewqVwwEoxPQrKo30zQnYRwObBaCI7aS7C-3Ghn5ptGfPxwddyS67grJQD-BNdMycyNaHlTfLAoEI6dcKWQ9pSl_NQvtYInbo21cPLZVf5COYghjqvu_t1aKvaGP3n6cfjnPvi0XGoqKVa-1QqJ20BtgpBTtkIp48GdRoVFUcD2I7D5FYBRnOc2Bj0urm6skC6-zD&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b03eTTcuwWW7YZ1hGxkW52HWlvZgEXakMMSkndYZ1fxg_pWdWHVltQH3tWg8tZMqOSgwnXCH_-wGQ8xLlIFMJNlzntnut8661eiSzjpt03X2ZKcSwrpd2tzefJtU2ZpuYgYv9Hdz82PgO&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b03eTTcuwWW7YZ1hGxkW52HWlvZgEXakMMSkndYZ1fxg_pWdWHVltQH3tWg8tZMqOSgwnXCH_-wGQ8xLlIFMJNlzntnut8661eiSzjpt03X2ZKcSwrpd2tzefJtU2ZpuYgYv9Hdz82PgO&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b0-OJvxJfl1ER74zd-7q5RmykfrqLM1WqfH6RiOYbWzPvj7TyqCnyIFUrJ-bIjVz1rQF6-5tdPR0XzrDw0Cy8p_0wHW0PGRWKxTPdT6891is0Wu_pOsr7EaSSnKDQCYbFtqGZRAzTDDsLLCYDdkFSGpgmmg8MBfOH7Y_skj01E73rg8a7pyH6RqYiMjUt_ZxCwOfsGXSOpQjN1URCD2oY026sUG9-Oegu-juuD5WMRkw8NvdLTMRCat777-Cxm8jbLQc9lNdRIWaC56gn8FqaOdA=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b090mlmFhguta_fLt5iT1NEDKLAqcqpP9fOkNoKq9NLOneB01EU_W28rfdHQz9NrE0YdkWbdSCVanpAIDJWAo5HczfwZYGiLbP_4EZuUB0rUhzcevuT0dwmNY-l7zDmP3dWMGHytV8JqLYR2RYmraNqseouR9vv-eTuik0koXf9_FyIZ1WVNxIGUZxRgd1YWbFfOj5PkDV8GeTALeG0hpKIlbmi-Euhbqw0h9at2g_tu9MfiCIljOd70AROZCjEnyyF4OzlY-4F7-&c=&ch=
mailto:michelle.demeulenaere@la.gov
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b0zp0W_ouP3ax9X-hh5AimXkS6xeNqDJ9zSDyQgf1saxXo2j2aYEYz9D7VqHgavOMCkNj-HSdxxWzQ9Fcjh2KK18gRHWi10tZ1uMoP3gfCMN-Dm7sG67YXWqbGMO4l27Weu8S-qQlxly4DBH1uNNKOHjPaMm8k-NaWW_rRTdTC5fDRYc5jN6NCcS_g4qDpzG5jZXlx937l5Owz3mGXL3hZDKk0sWbGdrThRbRC9pz1S2ZRldK-bCCYy1SZ_cQpXTake1s34cNPyFd8xqX3JE1NfKF8CGm8_qwZGLCslRSZJVb9EnJUHUJUpqF7mvniAo5OwS7-uF8UxNf&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b03eTTcuwWW7YVy0QxGIXRMdGB3QEQtB_2nBv3RCDhzViiPZ5VKYCo_uMD6F74rZtvXIMBXL9CDnJ6Z-uwkRusmPSrga1U-FFawEMmDwy63FN5fvYpnILc_SMN8pFfCJe02Hlu0-nznVcad5DzCZZfUygjhTttTVOEK1A6FHoMxaSJEOXYN8yl04w0uQ4U_mkgJ9-InLB1gYB33l-Td58jCJVUxvxzfrge3xdQ4UeLwmWtR4odNo9Mo_kyoL_R81iJA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b03eTTcuwWW7Y352nZ3g2YYMheC84qrkC6yv3XVBmyNxGtsg4I6jPFCEHN0pyBNKW9-US_jPRAQ3bkyMXewXTUZdCixRcG4HgVQw2vZx1Hj5mIOFpYQYl4I-YrRiwn8FYK71Y6d5wCcYiUqIJYh-IetE=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b03eTTcuwWW7YcjYSbCyeb9Yq-TtFlH_Zxg4vXvriMsOcYA6yg225KzjrjwGDxNY1EQtzUxLw6nqFdo_mj5ZDrRlu5goR03kMnB5P9aQAaerVbEmF1aF7GruYV1BZflO5GvCN2c2EIbnJoHNvV7jY7NvR1NEpx7JGrGigo0XsF0Gax2BVHJNgP4cHJR6Kr37xSwOq2165OlPIkJx-2BTJQlsUMYSpgKSGrnhFKLtH8IUvsvEUcX58ly9ImZJwRUUlEONrRQxLFcbd&c=&ch=
mailto:EarlyChildhood@la.gov
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b0x2Ty00KcdFRLZovN95Pl8C9fbv63wYgkfmyIxT7-LJmaxpfrDC1uBXpn7JzepaBUCSnFS3_4h8TscRFqwBikc22joM1URxFKa7Oy9OocmiaMFvoS5f3vJtiz2sSD6ybOxFP_wq5520E6nIUW0Rhap2cMvBeSlWQ3lcPWP5-NnXh-k0LapY1jUCr2JHwGnO67LTynKHGIIqWg9k_5WBC5-MB59IZm2vqUFfH2V3wdT-raeFXMMYr4IYJiHqVuQHHqezR5jAqi-Ud&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b0x2Ty00KcdFRO9-DrR_k24xBmNq_jO19dpXHZyse7W03LQUXkea2_VhMVebEB8Huacae48kUe6KVXqH7kaehxH4E8kJcKmiX3lHHYywyBUqQMlqd51aFFv6Zaa4f1c5svC4XLY5Ymwrb9xBWf2VPoXLlHpS26zSTjUO2d6C9Jp628X-j212oqXdBYld4-FU-T99Dz4B6UKIlsT-RcIH3wjqT9Wb-0FOJYuWIQrTAFUxTr7qDc6wOBnRSxhBJ23aDMyJZQ5-9EE1UE_NsigHVtEM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ysMzNHIDFQ5y1UJGPD-vcOu15mD4i3_sksoUpnyPCX5LNr5TXU0b0x2Ty00KcdFR7aOQljIFFwolGmLBGlL0mE16_NP8s4PXmzrN-5Yv6wkFu5d54TGVhOolkuI4pVxPHgUAYU-UbhAc0HXURPRAzOUgFXJS-gIjJVYtNxYLGaQM1c4Vvr3gs0IkLTM86eGtjWLIFL98lAixJ-LMCETqRGDfa0WgVeKwtwgJBffF9Z5UnAja99g1EaC0dZN7rfP0rrxVSJA85HDGlyQ0blkrfEcsYyRGmkCjuvbhhLnk-pTp52bD8F8b0sDhtZzxlGY0WousICf8n4c=&c=&ch=
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filing 2018 taxes.
The Department has also made available the November 2018 webinar on School Readiness Tax Credit, entitled Updates for Claiming
2018 SRTC, linked in the Quality Providers Library under "School Readiness Tax Credit".

CHILD SAFETY AND WELFARE
CRITICAL/REPORTABLE INCIDENT FORM - COMPLETING AND UPDATING REPORTS
A critical incident report should provide a detailed description of an emergency incident in its entirety. It should be descriptive and provide
enough information for the Division of Licensing to determine who, what, when, where, and how the incident occurred.  In some cases, if the
outcome of the emergency has not been determined, it is then necessary to update the Critical/Reportable Incident Form with any additional
information as it becomes available and send it to the Division of Licensing at
LDELicensing@la.gov.

There are two places to obtain a current Critical/Reportable Incident Form: under Hot Topics on the  Licensed Centers webpage or
the Licensed Centers Library.

TORNADO DRILLS
Once a month in March, April, May, and June, early learning centers must conduct a tornado drill. These drills should be conducted at
different times each month and documented. Bulletin 137§1921.E. 

If you have questions, please contact your consultant at (225) 342-9905 or e-mail LDELicensing@la.gov.

CCCBC SYSTEM UPDATES: WEBINAR
The Child Care Civil Background Check System has been enhanced to provide efficient processing times, increased security, and more
search options.  Check out the new features in the updated User Manual. There will also be two webinars reviewing the enhancements on the
following dates:

Webinar Date and Time: Tuesday, April 16th from 12:00 pm to 1:00 pm
Webinar Link: https://ldoe.zoom.us/j/334103042
Webinar Phone Number: (646) 876-9923
Meeting ID: 642-366-809

CCCBC REQUIREMENTS FOR CLASS® OBSERVERS
When a Picard CLASS®  observer visits a center, the center should use the Child Care Civil Background Check System to check the
eligibility of the observer. Because Picard CLASS® observers are not regular visitors, they should not be added to the center's roster.

For more information on meeting the requirements for Picard CLASS® observers, review the CCCBC Requirements for CLASS®
Observers guidance document.

DIRECTOR SUPPORT
NEW FEATURE: LEADERS LAGNIAPPE
Each month, Leaders Lagniappe will feature the story of a child care center leader who is moving the needle for children.  In April, Patricia
Holmes of Agape Child Care Learning Center explains how a Tier I curriculum transformed her teaching, and empowered her children to lead.

 

DIRECTOR'S CORNER: WEBINAR
The Department will offer a new webinar every other month especially designed to support new child care directors and school-based
Pre-K administrators. The webinar will address: 

Louisiana's unified early childhood rating system and Performance Profiles
Classroom observations for teacher-child interactions as measured by CLASS®
Community partners that support the early childhood system

Webinar Date and Time: May 29 from 1:00 pm to 2:00 pm
Webinar Link: https://ldoe.zoom.us/j/704045364
Webinar Phone Number: 1-646-876-9923
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Webinar Phone Number: 1-646-876-9923
Meeting ID: 704 045 364

View the presentation here.

Please contact Emmy O'Dwyer with any questions.

LEAD AGENCY SUPPORT
WEEKLY WEBINAR/CONFERENCE CALL FOR LEAD AGENCIES
The Early Childhood Team holds a weekly webinar/conference call question and answer session for lead agencies. The sessions are held
on most Tuesdays from 3:00 p.m.  to 3:30 p.m.      The Early Childhood Team provides updates and reminders. Additional topics are
determined by caller questions. A meeting invitation containing the connecting information to the Zoom webinar account has been sent to all
lead agency contacts. Contact Kaye Eichler if you have questions.

Upcoming Schedule for Weekly Webinar/Conference Call for Lead Agencies:

April 16
April 23

SUBSCRIBE TO THE NEWSLETTER
 
If someone you know wishes to subscribe to this newsletter, please click here to subscribe.   

LDOE Contacts
John White
State Superintendent of Education
(toll-free) 877.453.2721 
Twitter @LouisianaSupe
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